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Cancellation Policy
For Nature Days Field studies provision
Nature Days will do its best to give schools options to postpone any trips which need to be cancelled due to the following reasons.

Nature Days will cancel a field trip under a number of circumstances.
· Extreme weather – a severe weather warning will mean trips are cancelled or postponed.

· Flooding – If the river is flooded then any field trips close to the river will be cancelled or postponed.

· Illness – If Nature Days staff are ill.

Schools may cancel or postpone trips but need to contact Nature Days as soon as the school knows they cannot attend.

Failure to contact Nature Days with enough time for the day to be reallocated, when a cancellation or postponement is required by the school may result in a charge or a reduction in funding available to the school in the future.
Persistent cancellations by schools will impact the ability to be awarded future bookings or funding.

If field trips are cancelled by Nature Days, then every effort will be made to postpone as soon as possible, when conditions are safe.

Costing policy
Schools will receive an invoice after the field trip has taken place. 

No payment will be taken prior to the trip taking place so cancellations will not require a refund.

Costs for the field trip include:

· Planning of a bespoke field trip

· Equipment use

· Expert tuition and leadership on the day

· Follow up resources and support as and when required.

Costs do not include:

· Transport to site

· Food or drink
· Clothing

Invoices need to be paid in 30 days of the field trip.

If invoices are not paid in a timely fashion, then future booking maybe jeopardised.

Invoices can be paid via BACS or sent as a cheque.

